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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

 

Our vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; 

achieve their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       12 June 2018 

          No 35 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

Upper School Charity Afternoon – Friday 8 June 2018 pm 
The children thoroughly enjoyed the charity afternoon last Friday and we thank 

parents/guardians for all your support.  We will advise you after the Lower school Charity 

event has taken place on Friday 6 July, of the total amount of money raised. 

 

Year 5 Inspire Morning – Thursday 14 June 2018 – 9.10 am to 11.00 am 
A reminder that parents/guardians are invited to attend year 5 Inspire Morning which will take 

place this Thursday (14 June 2018). Invitation letters have been sent out to parents/guardians 

via the children. 

 

SEN/ITP Review Meetings 

Wednesday 20 June 2018 and Wednesday 27 June 2018 
The SEN team have sent out letters to parents/guardians regarding ITP Review Meetings, 

specifying date and time.  If you have received a letter, please ensure you return the slip 

confirming your attendance to Mrs Jones (SEN Co-ordinator) as soon as possible.  Please let 

the office know if you were expecting an ITP Review meeting but have not received a letter. 

 

Year 6 Inspire Morning – Wednesday 27 June 2018 – 9.10 am to 11.00 am 
Letters will be sent out shortly regarding the above Inspire Morning. 

 

Year 3 trip to West Midlands Safari Park – Friday 22 June 2018 
Letters have been sent out to all year 3 children regarding the above trip.  Please make your 

payment via ParentPay and also return your consent slip to the school office. 

 

New date for 3P’s assembly – Friday 29 June 2018 – 9.05 am 
A reminder that we have rearranged the date for 3P’s class assembly.  Parents/guardians are 

invited to attend on Friday 29 June 2018.  We look forward to seeing as many of you as 

possible, but appreciate that not all of you will be able to attend due to family and work 

commitments. 

 

Year 5 Grammar Schools in Birmingham Admissions– September 2019 – 

Entry Examinations 
Please check the Grammar Schools in Birmingham website for further details by visiting 

www.birminghamgrammarschools.org.  You will need to register your child to sit the 

examination by 4 pm on Friday 29 June 2018. 

http://www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk/
http://www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/
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General Information 
 

School Meals  
A reminder that school meals should be paid for in advance.  The cost per day is £2.30 = 

£11.50 per week.  If you wish to pay for the half term, the amount is £80.50 up until the last 

week of term.  If you are aware of your child attending a school trip, please deduct £2.30 from 

your payment for that day. 

 

Class/Team Photograph Proofs 
Class photograph proofs and team photograph proofs have been sent out last week with your 

child.  If you have not received a copy by tomorrow, please let the office know.  Please ensure 

you return your order/payment to the school office by Thursday 14 June 2018. 

 

Attendance for last week 
The winners of our weekly Head Teacher’s certificate for the best attendance week 

ending 8/6/2018 was 4C .  Whole School Attendance for week ending 8/6/2018 was 97.62%. 

     

 

Busy Bodies News – Important Information 
Busy Bodies Parents and Carers  

JUNE BOOKINGS:  - Fees are now overdue for June.  If you require any sessions, please 

ensure your booking form is handed in immediately.  Forms received after tomorrow will 

incur an administration fee, as fees are now late. 

 

SEPTEMBER 2018 – NEW CHILDREN – We are having open sessions for the rest of this 

week.  If you would like to come and have a look round our club, please telephone to book an 

appointment on 0121 464 1343 and arrive after 4.10 pm on your desired day.  New families 

MAY NOT be fully set up with ParentPay before September, so Busy Bodies will ask that 

you pay your registration and September fee separately through the Bank or by cheque.  If 

you have any questions concerning the registration process or our club, this week would be 

best to come and speak with our lovely manager and members of staff. 

 

CURRENT FAMILIES-Annual Registration Fee 

July and September booking forms will be available from next week.  Your child’s 

registration fee will be due with your July’s booking.  Please ensure that when paying your 

registration fee through ParentPay, that you use the correct payment method portal – (Junior 

School children – BB Registration fee) or (Infant School children – BB registration fee).  

Parents using voucher payments, please ensure that your payment is separate from your 

monthly booking fee and state that it is for your child’s registration fee. 

 

PTA  
Elfridges will be opening on THURSDAY for Fathers Day. Buy Online www.pta-

events.co.uk/boldmere so your child can choose a gift at the shop. Online sales close 

Wednesday Evening. 

 

DATE FOR THE DIARY - Summer fair...FRIDAY 6TH JULY  

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere
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Next PTA meeting is Wednesday (13th June) 8pm at the Harvester.  Please come and help us 

plan the Summer fair. 

 

 

Community News 
We have been asked to promote the Boldmere Community Festival which will take place on 

Sunday 17 June 2018.  For more information go to www.boldmere.org/festivals. 

 

King Edward’s School, Birmingham – Open Evening – 6 pm to 8 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

http://www.boldmere.org/festivals

